
 

 

 

 

DATE: Tuesday, 29th October 2024 

SUBJECT:   COLOURED CLOTHES DAY, 31ST OCTOBER 2024 & 

HOLIDAY ON 1ST NOVEMBER 2024.  

Dear Parents, 
Greetings from St. Mary’s.  We would like to remind ALL parents that Thursday 31st October is being 

observed as Coloured Clothes Day to mark the festival of Diwali that is celebrated by many families of 

our larger Marian Family. Children are invited to come dressed in traditional attire. Those children not 

wearing traditional attire are invited to come dressed in the colours of the UAE Flag  since we will be missing 

Flag Day in school due to the 1st of November being a holiday.  

 
Please read the COLOURED CLOTHES DAY policy carefully. In recent weeks, it has been nice to see the 

children have a lighter day with coloured clothes, but it has also been disappointing  to see a few students 

who have not been modest in their dressing.  

 

• DRESSING MUST BE MODEST. 
• NO  SHORT  CROP  TOPS / OFF THE SHOULDERS OR STRAPPY BLOUSES / 

T-SHIRTS. 
• NO PYJAMAS  OR CLOTHES THAT YOU WOULD NORMALLY USE TO SLEEP IN. 

 
We would like the children to respect the values of their school, and we are urging all parents to kindly check 

your child’s attire before they leave the house  to come to school.  

 
In case a child is found to be immodestly or inappropriately dressed, we will have them sit somewhere 

quietly until a change of clothes is brought by a parent.  

 

REMINDER: FRIDAY, 1ST NOVEMBER IS A HOLIDAY FOR ALL YEAR 

GROUPS.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 


